
 

Minutes of Canvassing Board 

March 10, 2016 at Val Hal 

 

 

The canvassing meeting of Rocksbury Township was called  on Thursday, March 10, 2016 at the Val 

Hal.   

 

Board members present: Robert Wald, Dale Koop, John Kotaska, and Stacy Lee 

 

Stacy presented the ballots from the March 8, 2016 township election.  They reviewed that six ballots 

had been cast and 6 signatures were present in the registration books.   

 

There were no write in candidates. 

 

Nancy Tofte won the Three Year Supervisor position. 

Stacy Lee won the Clerk position. 

 

Dale made the motion to accept the ballots and Bob seconded the motion.  It carried. 

 

Adjourn: 

Bob made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Dale   seconded it.  The motion carried.   

 

_____________________   ________________________ 

Stacy Lee, Clerk    Board Member 

 

 


